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All Admission Authorities must consult on their admission arrangements that will apply to admission applications for the following school year.  At least every 7 years, Admission Authorities must consult on their admission arrangements; even if there have been no changes during that period.
We would welcome your views on the admission arrangements for Darwen Saint Peter’s Church of England Primary School for the academic year 2025-2026.

The consultation period will run from Friday 17th November 2023.
You can respond in any of the following ways:
1. By completing this consultation response form and returning it to Turncroft Road, Darwen, Lancashire, BB3 2BW
2. By emailing your response directly to: office@stpetersdarwen.blackburn.sch.uk.
3. By completing the online questionnaire via the following link: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Y1vmByVthEqdBZqQDr9j5liaR_ylP1NKi3s_e0Yck2lUMEFKMEdRUjJDU0VETDlTTjdBTEtSM0o4Sy4u 
1. Have you read and understood the full policy?
☐ Yes
☐ No
2. Do you need any sections clarifying in more detail?
☐ Yes
☐ No
3. Please can you state which section(s) of the policy you need greater clarification on…





4. Please state if there is anything further which you feel needs adding or removing.





Thank you for your response.
